
 
 
 

 

PRICING BULLETIN       November 19, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Marlite Customers, 
 
Key raw material components of Fiberglass Reinforced Plastic (FRP) Panels continue to 
be plagued by cost increases. Coupled with constraints in the supply chain and 
shortages in transportation, Marlite needs to alter prices on the following products to 
reflect these extraordinary conditions: 
 

• Standard FRP Panels       7% 

• Artizan™ FRP Panels       7% 

• Symmetrix™ and Symmetrix™ SmartSeam FRP Panels  7% 

• Induro™ FRP Panels       7% 
 
The new prices are effective on Monday January 3, 2022. Existing prices are effective 
on all orders of typical volume placed on or before Thursday December 30, 2021 and 
shipped within normal lead times.    
 
We are hopeful things will begin to normalize in 2022. At least in the short term, we 
project constraints and challenges continuing. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Greg Triplett 
Vice President – Sales & Marketing 
Marlite 
Dover, OH 
 


